
UNO Dual Enrollment Visits 2016-2017

Kelly Malone, UNO Dual Enrollment Assistant 
Director, will come to Millard West to visit all 
classes that qualify for dual enrollment credit. She 
will host a meeting during QT in the Auditorium and 
will give students applications, information, and 
answer questions. Applications will be due two 
weeks after the information visit.  

The dates she will be visiting are: 

1st  Semester - Friday, August 26th 
2nd Semester - Friday, October, 28th 
3rd  Semester - Thursday, January 26th 
4th  Semester - Friday, April 7th




